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November 28, 2023 
 

Kelsi Christensen 
524 N 200 E 
Logan, UT  84321 
 
Dear Kelsi: 
  
We are pleased to extend to you a formal acceptance into the Joyce University Bachelor of Science in Nursing – 
Accelerated BSN program as part of our incoming class of 2025. 
 
The profession of nursing requires extraordinary empathy, compassion, trust, and skill. Accordingly, it is our 
responsibility as an institution to only accept students who we believe possess these traits and will exemplify our 
institutional values of excellence, integrity, caring, learning, and service. You should be equally proud of this 
accomplishment as we are proud to accept you into our community of skilled and successful Joyce University 
students, alumni, and faculty. 
 
Here are a few important next steps: 
 

• The semester officially starts on January 8, 2024.    
 

• We wish to remind you of mandatory new student orientation. Attendance and participation in 
orientation is a critical part of getting off to a great start in our fast-paced program and failure to attend 
may result in forfeiting your seat in the program.  You will receive electronic notification of the time and 
date of your orientation prior to your start date of 1/8/2024. 

 
We look forward to counting you among the successful body of students at Joyce University. There is a great 
demand for qualified nurses, and we are excited to help you achieve your personal and professional goals. If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding orientation, please reach out to your Admissions consultant directly or to 
our Admissions department at 801-816-1444. 
 
Congratulations! 

 
Kari Luoma, PhD, RN 
Associate Dean of Nursing 
 


